
 

 

 

New Principal Message 

 

Good afternoon, parents and families, 

My name is Gary Major and I am humbled and honored to serve as the next principal of 

Carroll Magnet Middle School. I come to Carroll with a background in administration at 

the elementary, middle and high school levels.  I’m excited to be part of this important 

phase of your child’s educational journey and I look forward to partnering with you to 

ensure their success and growth. As I join Carroll at this point of the school year, I look 

forward to working with our PTO and each of you to make sure our teachers are 

continuing the great work already in place for our students’ social/emotional and academic 

success.  I intend to build on the strong communication between home and school already 

established by Ms. Zarzecki to ensure our students can reach their highest potential for a 

world class education. 

My official start date is March 1. Be on the lookout for opportunities to connect later this 

Spring. I look forward to meeting you all and working together to make this a positive and 

enriching year for your child and our students. 

Warm regards, 

 

Mr. Gary Major 

Principal 

CMMS 

 

CARROLL MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 


